
Legal notice 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Notice is hereby given that the Tama County Board of Supervisors on Monday August 21, 2023 at 
10 am at the Tama County Supervisors Boardroom at 104 West State Street, Toledo, IA will hold a 
public hearing regarding the possible de-appropriation of $51,000 from the FY2024 Public Health 
budget.  Written or oral comments can be presented at the public hearing or sent to the Tama 
County Board of Supervisors, 104 West State Street, P.O. Box 61 Toledo, IA  52342. 
 


